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STATEMENT FROM COUNTY EXECUTIVE LAURA CURRAN 
 

NASSAU COUNTY, NY – “Today marks another step in the County's process of 
following the Governor’s Executive Order 203, which requires the County 
Legislature to approve a plan by April.  The first draft made public by the County 
today incorporates suggestions and ideas raised during the more than 60+ 
community meetings held by the County since June, including CCC, CCT, PACT, 
and virtual town halls.  We now call on all county residents to provide input to 
improve public safety and reinforce trust between Police and the community.  As 
we work towards a final plan, my Administration will remain guided by a 
balanced, transparent, and inclusive approach.”   
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